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Dear Mr. Hall,
Thank you for an exceptional Professional Development Session with my teachers.  My team is still raving about your presentation.  Relationship building is such an important part of classroom management and your strategies and insights really helped us gain a deeper understanding of what we need to do to be more effective and produce better outcomes with our students.
Your training is especially relevant for our staff and students here in South Los Angeles.  The training and tools you have provided us will help us powerfully transform the way we connect with our students, and will help us provide all students with the opportunity to be successful despite the challenges and trauma that they experience in the inner city.
I strongly recommend you and your services to anyone coming into contact with this support letter.  My teachers would definitely do the same.  Again, thank you so much for sharing with us, I look forward to working with you again in the near future.
Sincerely,
Rene Quon
Principal
Wallis Annenberg High School
rquon@accelerated.org
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